
Please do not vote for this bill. It takes a blanket approach to solving occasional legitimate problems. As 
a lane county landlord for over 10 years, I have never once raised the rent on an existing tenant or 
terminated a lease for no cause. 
 
This bill vastly overreaches and can (and will) result in unintended consequences. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Edgar Exum 
 
McKenzie Bridge 

 


